
1

natasha@sblafco.org

From: Debbie McComb <debbie@mccombproperties.com>
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2022 12:52 PM
To: natasha@sblafco.org
Subject: Bailey Avenue Lompoc California

Mr. Mike Prater, Executive Officer  
Santa Barbara County Local Agency Formation Commission   
  
RE:  LAFCO File No. 22-07 for the City of Lompoc’s Bailey Avenue Sphere of Influence Amendment  
  
Dear Mr. Prater and Members of the Commission;  
  
  
I am a longtime resident of Lompoc, since 1963 as an infant.  I am looking to the future and the needs we have 
in our Community. Through many Committees I have sat on, we have always discussed the need to provide 
more space for growth.  
 
I am writing in support of  LAFCO File No. 22-07 for the City of Lompoc’s Bailey Avenue Sphere of Influence 
Amendment (APNs 093-070-084, 065 (the Bailey Property) and APNs 093- 111-007, -008, -009, -010, -011, & 
-012 (the Bodger Property)).  
  
In addition to being a long time resident, I own property in the City and also am a Business Owner.  Please be 
advised that I am in support of the Amendment that will bring the above parcels in to the Sphere of Influence of 
the City Of Lompoc.  The City Of Lompoc, with the overwhelming support of the community, has been in this 
process since the inception of the City’s 2030 General Plan update.  The SOI Amendments and eventual 
annexations have been in the works for a very long time.   
  
Please assist the City and our Community and move the Amendment process forward per The City Of 
Lompoc’s request. 
 
Debbie McComb, Resident and 
 

 
You Can Count on Me! 
805‐757‐7700 
debbie@mccombproperties.com 
DRE 00956351 
 


